
Hello, UAN version 2018.1 is being mailed Monday, December 4, 2017.  You should 
receive your copy by mail within a few days.  Version 2018.1 is our end of the year 
release, and it must be installed to advance the UAN application from year 2017 to year 
2018.   

Please Note: For the small number of entities that have not completed the 
transfer to the new UAN Dell hardware, it must be completed prior to installing 
version 2018.1. Please call UAN Support if you are having issues with the 
transfer. 

 

Respectfully, 

UAN Support 


